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The Poison Tree Erin Kelly 2011 It is
the summer of 1997, and Karen is a
strait-laced, straight-A university
student. When she meets the glamorous
Biba, An orphanwho lives in a
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

crumbling old mansion in Highgate
with her brother, she is soon drawn
into their world.
Imperfect Women Araminta Hall
2020-08-04 FROM THE AUTHOR OF OUR
KIND OF CRUELTY "A stunning, dark
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novel about who women want to be and
the reality of who they are.”
—Samantha Downing, author of His
Lovely Wife "Promises to please those
who enjoy psychological thrillers and
all those who love Elena Ferrante but
wish her series was just a bit (okay,
a lot) more twisted." —Molly Odintz,
Lit Hub "A psychological thriller in
the truest sense of the word . . . At
points I was folding pages
repeatedly.” —Sarah Vaughan, author
of Anatomy of a Scandal "Creeps on
you slowly, like a fog, until you
find yourself enveloped in this
tangled skein of relationships, eager
to see how all this is going to play
out, who is going to betray whom and
in what way." —Sarah Lyall, The New
York Times Book Review When Nancy
Hennessy is murdered, she leaves
behind two best friends, an adoring
husband and daughter, and a secret
lover whose identity she took to the
grave. Nancy was gorgeous, wealthy,
and cherished by those who knew
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

her—from the outside, her life was
perfect. But as the investigation
into her death flounders and her
friends Eleanor and Mary wrestle with
their grief, dark details surface
that reveal how little they knew
their friend, each other, and maybe
even themselves. A gripping,
immersive novel about impossible
expectations and secrets that fester
and become lethal, Imperfect Women
unfolds through the perspectives of
three fascinating women. Their
enduring, complex friendship is the
knot the reader must untangle to
answer the question Who killed Nancy?
Imperfect Women explores guilt and
retribution, love and betrayal, and
the compromises we make that alter
our lives irrevocably. With the
wickedly sharp insights and finely
tuned suspense that has drawn
comparisons to Patricia Highsmith and
Paula Hawkins, Araminta Hall returns
with another page-turning, thoughtprovoking tour de force. Downloaded from
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Everything and Nothing Araminta Hall
2011-01-20 A gripping psychological
suspense read
Her Pretty Face Robyn Harding
2018-07-10 The author of the
bestselling novel The Party—lauded as
“tense and riveting” by New York
Times bestselling author Megan
Miranda—returns with a chilling new
domestic drama about two women whose
deep friendship is threatened by
dark, long-buried secrets. Frances
Metcalfe is struggling to stay
afloat. A stay-at-home mom whose
troubled son is her full-time job,
she had hoped that the day he got
accepted into the elite Forrester
Academy would be the day she started
living her life. Overweight,
insecure, and lonely, she is
desperate to fit into the Forrester
world. But after a disturbing
incident at the school leads the
other children and their families to
ostracize the Metcalfes, she feels
more alone than ever before. Until
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

she meets Kate Randolph. Kate is
everything Frances is not: beautiful,
wealthy, powerful, and confident. And
for some reason, she’s not interested
in being friends with any of the
other Forrester moms—only Frances. As
the two bond over their disdain of
the Forrester snobs and the fierce
love they have for their sons, a
startling secret threatens to tear
them apart—one of these women is not
who she seems. Her real name is Amber
Kunik. And she’s a murderer. “Robyn
Harding’s Her Pretty Face is a fierce
and blazing one-sitting read that
will make you question even your
closest friendships” (Carter Wilson,
USA TODAY bestselling author) and is
perfect for fans of Liane Moriarty’s
Big Little Lies and Lisa Jewell’s
Then She Was Gone.
The Chocolate Run Dorothy Koomson
2018-08-09 'I didn't mean to, honest
to goodness I didn't. It just
happened.' Amber Salpone doesn't mean
to keep ending up in bed with
her from
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friend Greg Walterson, but she can't
help herself. And after every time it
'just happens' their secret affair
moves closer to being a real
relationship, which is big problem
when he's a womaniser and she's a
commitment-phobe. While Amber
struggles to accept her new feelings
for Greg, she also realises that her
closeness to Jen, her best friend, is
slipping away and the tow of them are
becoming virtual strangers. Slowly
but surely, as the stark truths of
all their lives are revealed, Amber
has to confront the fact that
chocolate can't cure everything and
sometimes running away isn't an
option...
The Brighton Mermaid Dorothy Koomson
2018-05-17 **WINNER OF THE PRECIOUS
LIFESTYLE MUST READ OF THE YEAR AWARD
2018** ‘This will creep its way under
your skin and stay there long after
you finish the final few gut-twisting
chapters. Brilliant’ Heat
_____________________ Brighton Beach,
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

1993 Teenagers Nell and Jude find the
body of a young woman and when no one
comes to claim her, she becomes known
as the Brighton Mermaid. Nell is
still struggling to move on when,
three weeks later, Jude disappears.
Twenty-five years on, Nell is forced
to quit her job to find out who the
Brighton Mermaid really was – and
what happened to her best friend that
summer. But as Nell edges closer to
the truth, dangerous things start to
happen. Someone seems to be watching
her every move, and soon she starts
to wonder who in her life she can
actually trust... Fast-paced and
thrilling, The Brighton Mermaid
explores the deadly secrets of those
closest to you. _____________________
‘Another brilliant, suspenseful read
from a master storyteller’ (Candis)
‘With a cracking plot to boot – this
brilliant read will hook you from the
start’ (Fabulous magazine) ‘This will
creep its way under your skin and
stay there long after you finish
the
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final few gut-twisting chapters.
Brilliant’ (Heat) ‘Tense and
emotional’ (My Weekly) ‘Thrilling!’
(Take A Break) ‘Koomson is the queen
of the big reveal, and takes her time
slowly building the tension in this
truly gripping read’ (The Sun) ‘Has
all the classic elements of the big
beach novel. It adds extra depths to
the whodunit in terms of
characterisation and emotional
impact, and races to a conclusion
that had me turning the pages as if
they were on fire’ (Viva magazine) ‘A
hot read’ (Woman magazine) ‘Just when
you think you know what happened and
you have your suspects a turn of the
page will prove you wrong. This novel
is fast paced and a great read’
(Woman’s Way) ‘The novel simmers with
tension and an undercurrent of
darkness’ (Daily Express) ‘The
Brighton Mermaid is a breathtakingly
brilliant, twisty belter of a book
and you need to read it!’ (Miranda
Dickinson, author of Somewhere Beyond
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

The Sea) ‘Fast-paced, dark and
simmering – can’t recommend this
novel enough.’ (Caroline Smailes,
author ofThe Drowning of Arthur
Braxton)
The Sudden Departure of the Frasers
Louise Candlish 2015-05-21 FROM THE
AUTHOR OF ITV'S OUR HOUSE COMES
ANOTHER ADDICTIVE PSYCHOLOGICAL
SUSPENSE YOU SIMPLY CAN'T PUT DOWN
'The best book I have read all year .
. . keeps you guessing until the end'
5***** READER REVIEW 'I was gripped
by this book' 5***** READER REVIEW
________ My name is Amber Fraser.
I've just moved in at Number 40, Lime
Park Road. You'll think of me as a
loving wife, a thoughtful neighbour
and a trusted friend. But this is a
lie. When Christy and Joe Davenport
are handed the keys to Number 40 on
picture-perfect Lime Park Road, it
should be a dream come true. But it's
strange that the house was on the
market for such a low price. And that
the previous owners, the Frasers,
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renovated the entire property yet
moved out within a year. And that
none of the neighbours will talk to
Christy. As her curiosity begins to
give way to obsession, Christy finds
herself drawn deeper into the mystery
of the house's previous occupants and the dark and shocking secret that
tore the street apart . . . ________
'Hints of Rear Window . . . addictive
and fun . . . it will keep you
guessing until the end' Stylist
'Brilliantly obsessive' Red 'Tense
and intriguing' Woman & Home 'Pacy
and claustrophobic' Fabulous 'Smart
and perceptive' Good Housekeeping
The Rose Petal Beach Dorothy Koomson
2018-08-09 A tense, thrilling read
from Sunday Times bestselling author
Dorothy Koomson Is it an affair . . .
or something much worse? Tami's
husband, Scott, has just been
arrested for a terrible crime - and
his accuser is her closest friend.
Who should Tami believe? The father
of her two daughters? Or her trusted
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

best friend? Torn and desperate to
find out the truth, Tami makes her
choice - with shocking consequences .
. . SHORTLISTED FOR THE SPECSAVERS
NATIONAL BOOK AWARD FOR POPULAR
FICITON 2012 Readers love Dorothy
Koomson: 'Cleverly told by three
female narrators, this is a complex
tale of a terrible crime . . . I was
gripped from the start and desperate
to uncover the truth' Woman 'If you
only do one this weekend, read this
book. It's another utterly brilliant
psychological thriller' Sun
The Friend Dorothy Koomson 2017-06-01
What secrets would you kill to keep?
After her husband’s big promotion,
Cece Solarin arrives in Brighton with
their three children, ready to start
afresh. But their new neighbourhood
has a deadly secret. Three weeks
earlier, Yvonne, a very popular
parent, was almost murdered in the
grounds of the local school – the
same school where Cece has
unwittingly enrolled her children.
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Already anxious about making friends
when the parents seem so cliquey,
Cece is now also worried about her
children’s safety. By chance she
meets Maxie, Anaya and Hazel, three
very different school mothers who
make her feel welcome and reassure
her about her new life. That is until
Cece discovers the police believe one
of her new friends tried to kill
Yvonne. Reluctant to spy on her
friends but determined to discover
the truth, Cece must uncover the
potential murderer before they strike
again . . . From the bestselling
author of That Girl from Nowhere and
When I Was Invisible comes a
thrilling new novel that will have
you questioning the line between
right and wrong.
Goodnight, Beautiful Dorothy Koomson
2010-09-28 From the author of the
internationally bestselling novels My
Best Friend’s Girl and Marshmallows
for Breakfast comes an incredibly
moving, powerfully written new novel
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

about motherhood, love, loss, and new
beginnings. Nova will do anything for
her closest friend, Mal, whom she has
known since childhood. So when Mal
and his wife, Stephanie, ask Nova to
be a surrogate mother, she
agrees—despite her reservations about
what it might mean for their
friendship. Then Nova’s fears are
realized. Halfway through the
pregnancy, Stephanie finds a text
from her husband to Nova that reads
“Goodnight, beautiful.” Already
suspicious of their deep connection,
Stephanie demands that Mal cut all
ties to Nova and their unborn baby,
leaving Nova to raise the child
alone. Eight years later, Nova is
anxiously waiting for her son, Leo,
to wake up from a coma, while
childless Stephanie is desperately
trying to save her failing marriage.
Despite her anger and hurt, Nova
wants Mal to have the chance to know
his son before it’s too late. Will it
take a tragedy to remind them
all how
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much they mean to one another? From
the Trade Paperback edition.
You've Been Warned James Patterson
2007-09-10 An aspiring photographer
is about to get the chance of a
lifetime in New York-and face a
forbidden love that just might be her
downfall. Kristin Burns has lived her
life by the philosophy "Don't think,
just shoot"-pictures, that is.
Struggling to make ends meet, she
works full-time as a nanny for the
fabulously wealthy Turnbull family,
looking after their two wonderful
children and waiting for her
glamorous life as a New York
photographer to begin. When her
photographs are considered by an
elite Manhattan art gallery, it seems
she might finally get the chance to
start her career. But Kristin has a
major distraction: forbidden love.
The man of her dreams is almost hers
for keeps. Breathless with an
inexhaustible passion and the
excitement of being within reach of
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

her goals, Kristen ignores all signs
of catastrophe brewing. Fear exists
for a reason. And Kristin can only
dismiss the warnings for so long.
Searching desperately for the truth
through the lens of her camera, she
can only hope that it's not too late.
This novel of psychological suspense
is a stunning achievement for
thriller master James Patterson, "one
of the bestselling writers in
history" (New York Sun).
The Grief of Others Leah Hager Cohen
2011-09-15 The subtly powerful novel
adapted into the 2015 feature film,
The Grief of Others asks: is keeping
a secret from a spouse always an act
of infidelity? And what cost does
such a secret exact on a family? From
the acclaimed author of No Book but
the World and 2019's searing new
novel Strangers and Cousins. The
Ryries have suffered a loss: the
death of a baby just fifty-seven
hours after his birth. Without words
to express their grief, theDownloaded
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John and Ricky, try to return to
their previous lives. Struggling to
regain a semblance of normalcy for
themselves and for their two older
children, they find themselves
pretending not only that little has
changed, but that their marriage,
their family, have always been
intact. Yet in the aftermath of the
baby's death, long-suppressed
uncertainties about their
relationship come roiling to the
surface. A dreadful secret emerges
with reverberations that reach far
into their past and threaten their
future. The couple's children, tenyear-old Biscuit and thirteen-yearold Paul, responding to the unnamed
tensions around them, begin to act
out in exquisitely- perhaps
courageously-idiosyncratic ways. But
as the four family members scatter
into private, isolating grief, an
unexpected visitor arrives, and they
all find themselves growing more
alert to the sadness and burdens of
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

others-to the grief that is part of
every human life but that also
carries within it the power to draw
us together. Moving, psychologically
acute, and gorgeously written, The
Grief of Others asks how we balance
personal autonomy with the intimacy
of relationships, how we balance
private decisions with the
obligations of belonging to a family,
and how we take measure of our own
sorrows in a world rife with
suffering. This novel shows how one
family, by finally allowing itself to
experience the shared quality of
grief, is able to rekindle tenderness
and hope.
What You Did Claire McGowan
2019-07-23 'A brilliant, breathless
thriller that kept me guessing to the
last shocking page'--Erin Kelly,
Sunday Times bestselling author of He
Said/She Said A vicious assault. A
devastating accusation. Who should
she trust, her husband or her best
friend? It was supposed to Downloaded
be the from
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perfect reunion: six university
friends together again after twenty
years. Host Ali finally has the life
she always wanted, a career she can
be proud of and a wonderful family
with her college boyfriend, now
husband. But that night her best
friend makes an accusation so
shocking that nothing will ever be
the same again. When Karen staggers
in from the garden, bleeding and
traumatised, she claims that she has
been assaulted--by Ali's husband,
Mike. Ali must make a split-second
decision: who should she believe? Her
horrified husband, or her best
friend? With Mike offering a very
different version of events, Ali
knows one of them is lying--but
which? And why? When the ensuing
chaos forces her to re-examine the
golden era the group shared at
university, Ali realises there are
darker memories too. Memories that
have lain dormant for decades.
Memories someone would kill to
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

protect.
Marshmallows for Breakfast Dorothy
Koomson 2018-08-09 Kendra Tamale has
found two reasons to face up to her
past When Kendra Tamale returns to
England from Australia she rents a
room from Kyle, a separated father of
two, and begins a new job. She's
looking forward to a fresh start and
a simple life. Kyle's six-year-old
twins, Summer and Jaxon, have other
ideas and quickly adopt Kendra as
their new mother - mainly because she
lets them eat marshmallows for
breakfast. Kendra eventually becomes
a part of their lives, even though
she's hiding a painful secret that
makes her keep everyone -especially
children - at arm's length. Then
Kendra bumps into the man who shares
her awful secret, and everything
falls apart: she can't sleep, she
can't eat, she's suspended from work,
and the kids are taken away by their
mother. The only way to fix things is
to confess to the terrible Downloaded
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she made all those years ago. But
that's something she swore she would
never do... Marshmallows for
Breakfast is a tale of redemption,
hope and finding love in unexpected
places.
All My Lies Are True Dorothy Koomson
2020-07-09 'This is devastatingly
good' Heat From the bestselling
author of The Ice Cream Girls comes a
gripping emotional thriller of love
and obsession and the nature of
coercive control. 'The author plays a
blinder' says the Sun. Verity is
telling lies... And that's why she's
about to be arrested for attempted
murder. Serena has been lying for
years. . . And that may have driven
her daughter, Verity, to do something
unthinkable... Poppy's lies have come
back to haunt her . . . So will her
quest for the truth hurt everyone she
loves? Everyone lies. But whose lies
are going to end in tragedy? Praise
for Dorothy Koomson: 'If you only do
one thing this weekend, read this
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

book. . . utterly brilliant' Sun
'Immediately gripping and
relentlessly intense' Heat 'An
instantly involving pschological
thriller' Telegraph 'Koomson just
gets better and better' Woman & Home
The Flavours of Love Dorothy Koomson
2013-11-07 A gripping psychological
drama from the beloved Sunday Times
bestselling author of That Girl From
Nowhere 'I'm looking for that perfect
blend of flavours; the taste that
used to be you.' It's been 18 months
since my husband was murdered and
I've decided to finish writing The
Flavours of Love, the cookbook he
started before he died. Everyone
thinks I'm coping so well without him
- they have no idea what I've been
hiding or what I did back then to
protect my family. But now that my
14-year-old daughter has confessed a
devastating secret, and my husband's
killer, who was never caught, has
started to write to me, I know it's
only a matter of time before
the from
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truth about me and what I've done
will be revealed. My name is Saffron
Mackleroy and this is my story.
Broadchurch Erin Kelly 2014-09-16 A
novelization of the hit television
show follows detectives Alec Hardy
and Ellie Miller as they search for a
young boy's killer among numerous
suspects and a brewing media storm.
TV tie-in.
All My Lies Are True Dorothy Koomson
2020-07-09 'This is devastatingly
good' Heat From the bestselling
author of The Ice Cream Girls comes a
gripping emotional thriller of love
and obsession and the nature of
coercive control. 'The author plays a
blinder' says the Sun. Verity is
telling lies... And that's why she's
about to be arrested for attempted
murder. Serena has been lying for
years. . . And that may have driven
her daughter, Verity, to do something
unthinkable... Poppy's lies have come
back to haunt her . . . So will her
quest for the truth hurt everyone she
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

loves? Everyone lies. But whose lies
are going to end in tragedy? Praise
for Dorothy Koomson: 'If you only do
one thing this weekend, read this
book. . . utterly brilliant' Sun
'Immediately gripping and
relentlessly intense' Heat 'An
instantly involving pschological
thriller' Telegraph 'Koomson just
gets better and better' Woman & Home
The Memoirs of Cleopatra Margaret
George 2010-04-01 Bestselling
novelist Margaret George brings to
life the glittering kingdom of
Cleopatra, Queen of the Nile, in this
lush, sweeping, and richly detailed
saga. Told in Cleopatra's own voice,
The Memoirs of Cleopatra is a
mesmerizing tale of ambition,
passion, and betrayal in the ancient
Egyptian world, which begins when the
twenty-year-old queen seeks out the
most powerful man in the world,
Julius Caesar, and does not end
until, having survived the
assassination of Caesar andDownloaded
the
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defeat of the second man she loves,
Marc Antony, she plots her own death
rather than be paraded in triumph
through the streets of Rome. Most of
all, in its richness and
authenticity, it is an irresistible
story that reveals why Margaret
George's work has been widely
acclaimed as "the best kind of
historical novel, one the reader
can't wait to get lost in." (San
Francisco Chronicle).
When I Was Invisible Dorothy Koomson
2016-05-05 ‘‘Do you ever wonder if
you’ve lived the life you were meant
to?’ I ask her. She sighs, and dips
her head. ‘Even if I do, what
difference will it make?’ In 1988,
two eight-year-old girls with almost
identical names and the same love of
ballet meet for the first time. They
seem destined to be best friends
forever and to become professional
dancers. Years later, however, they
have both been dealt so many cruel
blows that they walk away from each
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

other into very different futures –
one enters a convent, the other
becomes a minor celebrity. Will these
new, ‘invisible’ lives be the ones
they were meant to live, or will they
only find that kind of salvation when
they are reunited twenty years later?
Purple Michaelmas Patricia Hutson
2016-05 What happens when someone
meets their soulmate? The answer
should be simple, you live happily
ever after, right? What if you both
are married to other people, and have
responsibilities that cannot be
ignored? Vicki is a Medium and has
been told that something will happen
when the purple Michaelmas flowers,
exactly what she doesn't know, but
she knows it will bring great
happiness but also heartache in equal
measure, for everyone knows that for
every moment of pleasure has to be
paid for with one of pain. Is she
strong enough to weather the storm
the purple Michaelmas brings, or will
it be her downfall?
Downloaded from
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The Darkest Evening of the Year Dean
Koontz 2007-11-27 BONUS: This edition
contains an excerpt from Dean
Koontz's The City. With each of his
#1 New York Times bestsellers, Dean
Koontz has displayed an unparalleled
ability to entertain and enlighten
readers with novels that capture the
essence of our times even as they
bring us to the edge of our seats.
Now he delivers a heart-gripping tour
de force he’s been waiting years to
write, at once a love story, a
thrilling adventure, and a masterwork
of suspense that redefines the
boundaries of primal fear—and of
enduring devotion. Amy Redwing has
dedicated her life to the southern
California organization she founded
to rescue abandoned and endangered
golden retrievers. Among dog lovers,
she’s a legend for the risks she’ll
take to save an animal from abuse.
Among her friends, Amy’s heedless
devotion is often cause for concern.
To widower Brian McCarthy, whose
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

commitment she can’t allow herself to
return, Amy’s behavior is far more
puzzling and hides a shattering
secret. No one is surprised when Amy
risks her life to save Nickie, nor
when she takes the female golden into
her home. The bond between Amy and
Nickie is immediate and uncanny. Even
her two other goldens, Fred and
Ethel, recognize Nickie as special, a
natural alpha. But the instant joy
Nickie brings is shadowed by a series
of eerie incidents. An ominous
stranger. A mysterious home invasion.
And the unmistakable sense that
someone is watching Amy’ s every move
and that, whoever it is, he’s not
alone. Someone has come back to turn
Amy into the desperate, hunted
creature she’s always been there to
save. But now there’s no one to save
Amy and those she loves. From its
breathtaking opening scene to its
shocking climax, The Darkest Evening
of the Year is Dean Koontz at his
finest, a transcendent thriller
Downloaded from
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certain to have readers turning pages
until dawn.
The Spider Heist Jason Kasper
2019-11-12 As an FBI agent, she
specialized in hunting America's most
elite thieves. Now, she's become one
of them. "My heart was in my throat
until the very end, and once I
reached the last word, all I wanted
was more." --Lisa Regan, USA Today
and WSJ Bestselling Author Blair
Morgan's world is in shambles. After
being used as a scapegoat by a
corrupt former boss, she is
unceremoniously fired from the FBI.
Now, with her reputation, pride, and
years of service stripped away, Blair
just wants to start over. But when a
chance date turns into a mysterious
job offer, her past comes crashing
back to haunt her. In a flash, Blair
becomes entangled in a high stakes
bank heist. Her status as a former
FBI-agent-turned-hostage transforms
her into an instant media sensation.
And the unwanted attention makes her
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

a target for ruthless killers that
will stop at nothing to silence her.
Caught in the crosshairs, Blair must
confront her past before she loses
her freedom--or her life. But there
is something strange about this team
of bank robbers. They aren't who they
seem. And as a deadly SWAT raid
closes in, Blair discovers that she
may not be either...
_____________________________________
______________ The Spider Heist is
the first installment of a heartstoppingly suspenseful thriller
series by international bestselling
author Jason Kasper. Perfect for fans
of James Patterson, Sandra Brown,
Catherine Coulter, David Baldacci,
and TR Ragan.
The Perfect Girlfriend Karen Hamilton
2019-03-26 A “twisted page-turner
that should appeal to fans of
You”.—Entertainment Weekly.com YOU’VE
NEVER READ A LOVE STORY AS TWISTED AS
THIS. Juliette loves Nate. She will
follow him anywhere. She’s Downloaded
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become a flight attendant for his
airline, so she can keep a closer eye
on him. They are meant to be. The
fact that Nate broke up with her six
months ago means nothing. Because
Juliette has a plan to win him back.
She is the perfect girlfriend. And
she’ll make sure no one stops her
from getting exactly what she wants.
True love hurts, but Juliette knows
it’s worth all the pain...
That Girl From Nowhere Dorothy
Koomson 2015-04-09 From the
bestselling author of The Ice Cream
Girls, The Woman He Loved Before and
My Best Friend's Girl, an emotional
story about love, identity and the
meaning of family. ‘Where are you
coming from with that accent of
yours?’ he asks. ‘Nowhere,’ I reply.
‘I’m from nowhere.’ ‘Everyone’s from
somewhere,’ he says. ‘Not me,’ I
reply silently. Clemency Smittson was
adopted as a baby and the only
connection she has to her birth
mother is a cardboard box handthe-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

decorated with butterflies. Now an
adult, Clem decides to make a drastic
life change and move to Brighton,
where she was born. Clem has no idea
that while there she'll meet someone
who knows all about her butterfly box
and what happened to her birth
parents. As the tangled truths about
her adoption and childhood start to
unravel, a series of shocking events
cause Clem to reassess whether the
price of having contact with her
birth family could be too high to
pay...
Not Dead Yet Peter James 2012-11-27
Roy Grace tracks a stalker obsessed
with a Hollywood starlet in Not Dead
Yet, the latest from #1 international
bestselling author Peter James Days
before one of Hollywood's hottest
stars, Gaia Lafayette, leaves her Bel
Air home for a movie role on location
in Brighton, England, there is a
bungled attempt on her life. The
whole city of Brighton awaits Gaia's
arrival, including her dangerously
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obsessive Number One fan looking for
revenge and an anxious Detective
Superintendent Roy Grace, charged
with protecting Gaia. When a
mutilated torso is found on a chicken
farm miles away in the countryside,
the police have no reason at all to
connect this to the star's visit to
the county. But as events rapidly
begin to unfold, Roy Grace and his
team of cops find themselves in a
desperate race against time to save
Gaia's life from a clever maniac who
will stop at nothing to kill her.
The Ice Cream Girls Dorothy Koomson
2018-08-09 'Got out hearts racing,
our minds boggling and us pageturning like there's no tomorrow'
Heat 'An instantly involving
psychological thriller' Telegraph
Read the gripping, emotional thriller
from the Sunday Times bestselling
author Dorothy Koomson. Serena and
Poppy were teenagers when they were
branded as the Ice Cream Girls. When
they were accused of murder, one of
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

them was sent to prison while the
other was set free. Now, 20 years
later, one of them is doing all she
can to clear her name and the other
is frantically trying to keep her
secrets.
Saving Max Antoinette van Heugten
2021-06-14 Max Parkman is perfect in
his mother's eyes. Until he's accused
of murder. Attorney Danielle Parkman
can't deny her son's behavior has
been getting worse—drugs and violent
outbursts have become a frightening
routine. But when she receives the
diagnosis from a top-notch adolescent
psychiatric facility that Max is
deeply disturbed—and dangerous—it
seems too devastating to accept.
Until she finds Max, weapon in hand,
at the bedside of a fellow patient
who has been brutally stabbed to
death. Separated from Max and trapped
in a maelstrom of doubt and fear,
Danielle's mothering instincts snap
sharply into focus. The justice
system is bearing down on her
son, from
so
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she must use her years of legal
experience to find out the truth, no
matter what that might be. But has
she, too, lost touch with reality? Is
her son truly a killer? Previously
published.
Invisible Allies Aleksandr Isaevich
Solzhenit s yn 2014-10-13 After his
expulsion from Russia in 1974 for
undermining the Communist regime,
Solzhenitsyn wrote a secret record,
while it was still fresh in his mind,
of the courageous efforts of people
who hid his writings and smuggled
them to the West. Before the fall of
Communism he could not have published
Invisible Allies in conjunction with
his memoir The Oak and the Calf
without putting those friends in
jeopardy. Now the facts may be
revealed in this intimate account of
the network of individuals who risked
life and liberty to ensure that his
works were concealed, circulated in
"samizdat", and exported via illicit
channels. These conspirators, often
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

unknown to one another, shared a
devotion to the dissident writer's
work and a hatred of an oppressive
regime of censorship and
denunciation. The circle was varied
enough to include scholars and fellow
writers, and also elderly babushkas
who acted as couriers. With
tenderness, respect and humour,
Solzhenitsyn speaks of these partners
in conspiracy: the women who typed
copies of his works under the noses
of prying neighbours; the journalists
and diplomats who covertly carried
microfilms across borders; the
friends who hid various drafts of his
works from the vigilance of the
secret police.
Tell Me Your Secret Dorothy Koomson
2019-06-27 The gripping new emotional
thriller from the Sunday Times
bestselling author of The Ice Cream
Girls,My Best Friend's Girl and The
Brighton Mermaid. Pieta has a secret
Ten years ago, Pieta survived a
weekend with a sadistic serial
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killer. She never told anyone what
happened and instead moved on with
her life. But now, the man who
kidnapped her is hunting down his
past victims meaning she may have to
tell her deepest secret to stay alive
. . . Jody has a secret Fifteen years
ago, policewoman Jody made a terrible
mistake that resulted in a serial
killer escaping justice. When she
discovers journalist Pieta is one of
his living victims, Jody realises she
has a way to catch him - even if it
means endangering Pieta's life. . .
Will telling their secrets save or
sacrifice each other? 'Gripping ...
full of heart and truth' Caroline
Smailes 'I raced through this
compelling thriller' Catherine Isaac
'Stunningly tense' Miranda Dickinson
'Honest and raw' Black Girls Book
Club
The Ice Cream Girls Dorothy Koomson
2013-01-01 As teenagers, Poppy
Carlisle and Serena Gorringe were the
only witnesses to a tragic event.
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

Amid heated public debate, the two
seemingly glamorous teens were dubbed
'The Ice Cream Girls' by the press
and were dealt with by the courts.
Years later, having led very
different lives, Poppy is keen to set
the record straight about what really
happened, while Serena wants no one
in her present to find out about her
past. But some secrets will not stay
buried - and if theirs is revealed,
everything will become a living hell
all over again ...Gripping, thoughtprovoking and heart-warming, The Ice
Cream Girls will make you wonder if
you can ever truly know the people
you love.
The Good Lie A. R. Torre 2021-07-20
Six teens murdered. A suspect behind
bars. A desperate father. In a case
this shadowy, the truth is easy to
hide. Psychiatrist Dr. Gwen Moore is
an expert on killers. She's spent a
decade treating California's most
depraved predators and unlocking
their motives--predators much
like from
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the notorious Bloody Heart serial
killer, whose latest teenage victim
escaped and then identified local
high school teacher Randall Thompson
as his captor. The case against
Thompson as the Bloody Heart Killer
is damning--and closed, as far as
Gwen and the media are concerned. If
not for one new development...
Defense attorney Robert Kavin is a
still-traumatized father whose own
son fell prey to the BH Killer.
Convinced of Thompson's innocence, he
steps in to represent him. Now Robert
wants Gwen to interview the accused,
create a psych profile of the killer
and his victims, and help clear his
client's name. As Gwen and Robert
grow closer and she dives deeper into
the investigation, grave questions
arise. So does Gwen's suspicion that
Robert is hiding something--and that
he might not be the only one with a
secret.
My Best Friend's Girl Dorothy Koomson
2018-08-09 Kamryn Matika has no
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

responsibilities - one birthday card
will change that forever... Best
friends Kamryn Matika and Adele
Brannon though nothing could come
between them - until Adele di the
unthinkable and slept with Kamryn's
fiancé Nate. Worse still, she got
pregnant and had his child. When
Kamryn discovered the truth about
their betrayal she vowed never to see
any of them again. Years later,
Kamryn receives a letter from Adele
asking her to visit her in hospital.
Adele is dying and begs Kamryn to
adopt her daughter Tegan. With a
great job and hectic social life, the
last thing Kamryn needs is a fiveyear-old daughter to disrupt things.
Especially not one who reminds her of
Nate. But with n on else to take care
of Tegan and Adele fading fast, does
she have any other choice? So begins
a difficult journey that leads Kamryn
towards forgiveness, love,
responsibility and, ultimately, a
better understanding of herself.
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Lowborn Kerry Hudson 2020-08-06
Secret Obsession Kimberla Lawson Roby
2011-09-06 Paige Donahue has always
lived in her sister Camille's shadow.
As children, Camille had the grades,
the friends, and their parents' love,
while Paige was left with hand-medowns and criticism. Now as adults,
Camille lives an idyllic life with
her husband, Pierce, and her two
perfect children in a beautiful home,
while Paige is stuck in a small condo
with bills she can't afford to pay.
But no more. With seeds of doubt
planted in both Camille's and
Pierce's minds, Paige's plan to steal
her brother-in law starts to work.
But when he reveals his decision to
make his marriage work, a desperate
Paige moves from envy to madness.
What results from her dangerous
scheme is something no one could have
imagined.
Little Girl Gone Drusilla Campbell
2012-01-31 Madora was seventeen,
headed for trouble with drugs and
the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

men, when Willis rescued her. Fearful
of the world and alienated from
family and friends, she ran away with
him and for five years they have
lived alone, in near isolation. But
after Willis kidnaps a pregnant
teenager and imprisons her in a
trailer behind the house, Madora is
torn between her love for him and her
sense of right and wrong. When a pit
bull puppy named Foo brings into
Madora's world another unexpected
person--Django Jones, a brilliant but
troubled twelve-year-old boy--she's
forced to face the truth of what her
life has become. An intensely
emotional and provocative story,
Little Girl Gone explores the secret
hopes and fears that drive good
people to do dangerous things . . .
and the courage it takes to make
things right.
Not Dead Enough Peter James
2012-10-02 The third novel in the
award-winning Detective
Superintendent Roy Grace crime
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series. On the night Brian Bishop
murdered his wife, he was sixty miles
away, asleep in bed at the time. At
least, that's the way it looks to
Detective Superintendent Roy Grace
who is called in to investigate the
kinky slaying of beautiful young
Brighton socialite, Katie Bishop.
Soon, Grace starts coming to the
conclusion that Bishop has performed
the apparently impossible feat of
being in two places at once. Has
someone stolen his identity, or is he
simply a very clever liar? As Grace
digs deeper behind the facade of the
Bishops' outwardly respectable lives,
it starts to become clear that all is
not at all as it first seemed. And
then he digs just a little too far,
and suddenly the fragile stability of
his own troubled, private world is
facing destruction...
Mondays Are Murder Tanya Landman
2013-04 When Poppy goes on holiday to
a Scottish island, she is looking
forward to a week of climbing, hillthe-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

walking and horse riding. But things
take a bad turn when their instructor
has a fatal abseiling accident. When
Poppy discovers that his rope was
cut, and more of the instructors
start to have 'accidents', she
decides to investigate.
After I've Gone Linda Green
2017-06-15 'Enjoyable, original and
intriguing' B A Paris 'Authentic,
absorbing and unputdownable' Louise
Jensen 'Stunning' Jenny Blackhurst
Status Update: you have 18 months
left to live . . . Jess Mount goes
online and discovers that her
Facebook appears to have skipped
forward 18 months. Her timeline is
full of shocked family and friends
sharing heart-breaking tributes to
her, following her death in an
accident. Is she the target of a
cruel prank or is this a terrifying
glimpse of her true fate? Jess is
left scared and confused, even more
so by the photos of a gorgeous baby a son she has not yet conceived.
When
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a post from her best friend suggests
her death was deliberate, Jess
realises that if she changes the
future to save her own life, the baby
boy she has fallen in love with may
never exist... An emotionally
gripping psychological suspense for
fans of FRIEND REQUEST by Laura
Marshall *** What readers are saying
about AFTER I'VE GONE 'One of the
best books I've ever read!' *****

the-ice-cream-girls-dorothy-koomson

'Fantastic, tense and gripping' *****
'Grabbed me from the very first page
and didn't let go' ***** 'Totally
gripping' *****
Pigeon English Stephen Kelman
2012-01-05 Deeply funny, moving,
idiosyncratic and unforgettable introduces a major new literary
talent. Pigeon English was
shortlisted for the Man Booker Prize
2011.
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